
 

 

Impact of Y7 Catch Up funding Literacy and Numeracy 

 

2020-21 Plans 

There will be no Year 7 literacy and numeracy catch up premium allocated to any schools for the academic year 2020/21 but there will be a Coronavirus catch-up 
premium for all children.  
 
In essence, literacy interventions will focus on students under a reading age of 9.5. This will consist of Diamond literacy, Lexia for those not accessing diamond literacy, 
and as covid conditions allow, morning intervention sessions. The goal is for short term high frequency sessions before regular reviews, to improve impact and stop 
students permanently being on intervention.  

 


